
There were enough members present to open the meeting but not enough eligible 
members in attendance to vote on any business.  All agenda items have been continued to 
the June 24th meeting of the Zoning Board.  There is no need for absent board 
members to listen to the tapes of this meeting – no action was taken! 
Board Attorney Princiotto held a discussion with Ms. Crusius of Huntington Bailey, 
regarding her client’s application for 20 Bearbrook.  Ms. Crusius was reminded that a 
zoning schedule is needed and that the location of the house should be shown on the site 
plan of the property with all setbacks noted.  This matter will be heard on June 24th. 
 
This meeting was adjourned on a motion from Mr. Cassell, seconded by Mr. Bongard, 
and carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted:    Kathleen S. Rizza, Secretary 
 
 


